
CANADIAN ENVIRONMENTAL LAW ASSOCIATION 
L'ASSOCIATION CANADIENNE DU DROIT DE L'ENVIRONNEMENT 

April 11, 2005 

Noah Hall 
Senior Manager, Water Resources 

Great Lakes Natural Resource Center 
National Wildlife Federation 
213 W. Liberty St., Suite 200 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104-1398 

Dear Noah, 

Re: Wingspread Steering Committee 

Please accept this letter as our invoice for the work of Sarah Miller on 

the Workshop Organizing Team assisting in the design of the ENGO 
meeting held at Wingspread on February 22-23, 2005 to discuss issues 

relating to the Great Lakes Annex Agreements. I understand that an 

honorarium of $500.00 (U.S.) is available to members of our team. 

Thank you for this recognition of our work. Please make the cheque out 

to the Canadian Environmental Law Association. 

Hope you and your family are enjoying spring after this long winter. 

Best wishes, 

840.10 Yitakt., 

Sarah 

130 SPADINA AVE • SUITE 301 • TORONTO • ON. • M5V 2L4 
TEL: 416/960-2284 • FAX: 416/960-9392 • WEB SITE: www.cela.ca  



Letter from CELA — page 2 


	Page 1
	Page 2

